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From: Paradis, Alan

Sent: Monday, April 1, 2019 3:15 PM

Thank you for discussing your proposed signs with the Design Advisory Board on Friday.

Below are some images of your building that were prepared as part of a feasibility study, so | request that you don't share
or distribute them.

At the time, the approach was to do the signage on an awning with the intent of adding some color, depth, and mitigate
the appearance of the "tall shingled forehead.”

The awning on the front was quite steep so it offered more visual interest and opportunity for concealed lighting than
cover from rain. | understand that this is outside of the scope of your signage, but the placement and alignment strategies
could still apply.
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| have also attached some images of local signage within immediate proximity. It certainly isn't comprehensive but

represents a good sampling of sign types, including signage on glass.
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One important thing to keep in mind is that the area of the sign is calculated as the area of the applied sign object. For
example, the area of the “sign” for Anchor and Compass or Red House is the aggregate area of the individual letters; not
the area of the painted wall behind them.

I hope this is helpful. Since most of this work had been prepared for a client, | request that you don't share or distribute the
images of the building.

Best of luck! Feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Alan Paradis







